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Comments: | have read hundreds of comments regarding the US Forest Service attempt to all but eliminate the
beautiful wild horses in and around Heber/Overgaard. When the Forest Service makes its decision, don't be
fooled by any comments suggesting the "overwhelming majority" of comments are to remove and "probably" kill
these horses. Nothing could be further from the truth as the vast majority of respondents are appalled, saddened
and frankly mad about this ridiculous proposal.

The only animal that needs to be removed from the National Forest is the angus cattle grazing throughout the
area. They are more destructive to the surrounding developments, the environment and have obviously taken
over the available grazing area. Its almost criminal to see what the forest service has allowed private ranchers to
do with our land. Stop the invasion of stinking, destructive cattle on these lands and allow the horse population to
roam free as they have done for years. If the ranchers don't like it - take their stinking cattle somewhere else.



